
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

Revised Lake County Burn Permit Process 
 

St Helena, CAL FIRE Sonoma-Lake-Napa Unit would like to advise to all Lake County Residents and 
Landowners that are requiring a burn permit to follow the proper burn permit process for Lake County. 
Burn permits in Lake County are no longer issued by the CAL FIRE Burn Permit website and no 
longer available at the CAL FIRE stations in Lake County. This new Lake County burn permit system 
issues both the Lake County Air Quality permit, and the CAL FIRE permit at the same time. Burn 
permits for any location in Lake County, can be obtained through the South Lake County Fire 
Protection District website at https://www.southlakecountyfire.org./home/permits/. For any further 
questions please contact your local fire department.  
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